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What
 is

new 
at

FRES
?

We would like to give a big shout out to Becky Raymond and other PTO
members for hosting the first SKATE NIGHT at FRES! The event was a success
and students are already looking forward to another opportunity to skate in
the gymnasium.  Spoiler alert! Next skate night will take place 3-7-25.

Another big shout out to the PTO members for the generous donation of
headphones for each one of our students here at FRES. 

 

No School Monday, January 20th in

observance of MLK

Wyatt Rocca, Lilly Hannigan, Lindsay Hall, Addie Dewing-Baird, and
Charlotte Jordan are the first 5 students to know the answer to last
week riddle:

 “Which school supply is king of the classroom?” Answer: A ruler!

If you didn’t get the last riddle you have another chance, look for
the riddle below. 

The PTO held a read-a-thon this week and we are so excited to
announce the top reader for LCS was CAMRYN SERVA with 222
minutes read. Camryn was also the student with the most donations
for LCS. Great job Camryn!

The top reader for FRES was very own first grader DAHLIA TROPEA
with 310 minutes read. The student with the most donations goes to
another first grader GRAYER THOMAS. Congratulations!

Last day for the read-a-thon is Jan. 27th. Don’t forget to spend your
RAT bucks!!

Without the PTO members all these events and
activities would not be able to take place. THANK YOU!

This week students began working with the NHDI instructors
perfecting the dance routine that will be performed next Wednesday,
January 22nd at WLC.
Come out to show your support for FRES and LCS. 



Ms. Gregorio’s and Mrs. Tetrault’s classes joined
together for a fun writing activity this

afternoon. We were learning about the greek
latin roots and the students were excited about

the root word “loco” meaning “crazy”. Mrs.
Tetrault taught both classes a crazy dance to go

along with the root word loco! As you can see
from my picture, all of the students were

laughing and engaged in the dancing! It was so
much fun. 

Fifth Graders
visit the MOS!



What
 is 

new 
at 

LCS?

NEWSLETTERLYNDEBOROUGH CENTRAL 

This week at LCS, all students completed the middle-
of- the-year math iReady. We will finish the reading
diagnostic next week. All three classes met with New
Hampshire Dance Institute to learn about dancing.
We were a bit nervous about it, but it was lots of fun!
The boys and girls were happy to be outside for
recess for some of the days, but we still wish for
more snow. It would be nice to go up on the hill and
build some forts and snowmen.

Just a reminder that there will be no school on Monday,
1/20/25 in observance of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. We
hope you have a fabulous weekend!! 



Upcoming
Events

1/20 No School MLK day  1/22 FRES & LCS NHDIPerformance at WLC 5pm 1/23 Spelling Bee 1/24 Report cards go home2/21 Winter Dance at FRES PTO3/8 Annual District Meeting -Child care will be provided

Riddle of the Week: 

The more you take, the more you
leave behind. What am I?

The first 5 students who know the answer and
who come to the front office will receive a

small prize. 

Get outside this winter and share this
opportunity with your students. Ski
NH is offering its 4th and 5th grade

passports for $59, which allow
students to receive one lift ticket to

each of Ski NH’s 30 ski areas.
https://www.skinh.com/passport

https://www.skinh.com/passport


FRES & LCS
Dance
Performance
Our elementary schools will be welcoming the NH Dance Institute for a
week-long dance residency from 1/15/25 to 1/22/25. Students will be
dancing every day with professional dancers and teachers and putting
together a full school performance for Wednesday, January 22nd.
Please arrive at 5pm for the performance to start shortly after 5. Come
see all the fun and hard work your students have been putting in!

22 January 2025
5pm at the WLC Gymnasium
questions?
m.kudlich@sau63.org

Mark the date!

Open for all
Family &
Friends


